
 
 
 
This year the Amarillo SPCA’s biggest fundraiser, Muttfest, is thrilled to be celebrating a milestone! 
This will be the 30th year for the well-loved, dog-friendly event that has become a staple in the community. 
 
The first Muttfest was very small and it’s amazing to think how far we have come, thanks to our sponsors, 
donors and dedicated group of volunteers who work year-round to improve this event. After years of 
growth, we now draw over 1300 attendees! 
 
We are also thrilled to again be named a Finalist in the Amarillo Globe News Best of Amarillo for Fairs 
and Festivals.   
 
Muttfest will be on Sunday, May 19th from noon to 5 at the Starlight Ranch Event Center located at 1415 
Sunrise Drive. Festivities include music, lots of food trucks, a reduced-cost shot clinic and an amazing silent 
auction. We also have over 60 vendor booths providing information and selling items.  
 
Please be part of the excitement and help our shelter meet costs by being a sponsor, vendor, and/or 
donating an item for the silent auction. 
 
Sponsorship levels are: 

o $200 to have your company logo on the back of the t-shirt, 
o $100 to have your company name in text on the back of the t-shirt, and/or 
o $50 to have a booth to sell your items and distribute your information 

 
We would appreciate your sponsorship payment by April 1st to ensure ample time for printing of the shirts. 
 
Our monthly costs are upwards of $25,000 for upkeep of our no-kill shelter, buying food and providing 
veterinary services for the almost 120 dogs and cats in our care. 
 
We are not affiliated with the American SPCA and do not receive funding from them. We rely solely on 
donations and fundraisers. All proceeds raised go to the Amarillo SPCA and are spent locally. 
 
If you need any additional information, or would like us to pick up your donation, please contact Mary at 
806-290-2883 or Nell at 806-340-3746. 
 
      Please extend a helping paw so we can provide the best care for our furry friends! 


